Food in Jewish Culture: Exploring Charoset
Sunday, March 22, 2 p.m.

Charoset, or Charoses, varies around the world just as Jewish food varies around the world, depending, in part, on what is
available and loved.

As part of the ongoing synagogue program exploring Food in Jewish Culture, we invite you to share in our exploration of
Charoset on Sunday, March 22 at 2 p.m. We will discuss the traditional basis for Charoset, the individual Charosets and how
they meet the rules. We might even vote for our favorite.

We'll taste Charosets from around the world from India to Suriname, from Yemen to Brazil, and more, including Maine! We
still have some recipes for anyone who wants to try something other than traditional Ashkenazi. Try something different
with the kids! It really is fun!

Do you have a recipe you love? Do you want to try something new? In order to ensure that we do not duplicate recipes,
please call or email Judy Stein at 338-5318 or judykstein@gmail.com for a suggested charoset.

This tasting and conversation is open to members of the congregation and their guests. Once again, for a recipe or more
information, call or email Judy Stein, 338-5318; judykstein@gmail.com, or email info@adasyoshuron.org.

We'd love to see you Sunday. Please join us as we establish some new Passover traditions!

Liz Snider, Administrator
Adas Yoshuron Synagogue
P.O. Box 1250

Rockland, Maine 04841
207.594.4523
info@adasyoshuron.org
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